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 J Fenton-Fischer COMMNT2014/5258/P 29/10/2014  16:49:46 Given that the last application approved by Camden at the adjoining flat was misleading in its 

description and, in Camden’s own subsequent admission to me, beyond the scope of what was 

approved, I have nothing to say on the basis of the drawings alone submitted here. 

On the face of it, they do look like a straight-forward remodelling, which do not go beyond existing 

boundary walls. On that basis, we would not oppose, despite the inevitable noise caused by the works 

and the never-ending desire to extend and remodel in so many flats and houses near this location.

But again, given the previous application at Flat 2, which I am still getting legal advice on, we can have 

no confidence in any proposed plans and elevations, nor Camden’s officers abilities to interpret those 

correctly. 

If they were to involve the destruction of trees, greenery, and the view-blocking extension of boundary 

walls, to the detriment of neighbours in flats very close by, as was the case with Flat 2, we would 

certainly oppose the application.
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